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MINI-PUFF - This will be a quickie-issue of our newsletter--a sort of mini-
puff as our former editor Colette Parsons was want to remark, It is just
to keep you informed of up-coming events,

Your executive board met July 16 at Glendale Federal and set a few
dates to mark on your calendar. Our meetings will be held the same as
usual on the third Tuesday of each month with the following exceptions

- this year: :

We will have a planned potluck on Sunday, Sept. 28 to start out our
year, You'll hear more about 1t latex, but plLease save the date,

Our Christmas party will be held on Sunday, Dec. 7 so that our plans
won't interfere with any other organizaticns events-and-se—that oux
members will have more time for their own year-end activities,

Save Sundav, April 25 for it is the day we plan to have Open House
in our church. Tt is our bicentennial celebration., (There Wl%I not be
an April 20 meeting,)

Our board meetings will be held the first Tuesday of the month,
possibly at the Glendale Federal Savings Hospitality room.
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SUGGESTION'.- It was suggested at the board meeting that each of us
make a colonial costume (patterns are available now) to be worn at
bicentennial events throughout the year,
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BROCHURE- We will re-issue the brochure describing our society and
listing our meeting dates and our officers, Chuck Janess suggested an
additional invitation to join our society be issued as part of our
yearly membership campaign. He is checking into the possibility.
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PLEASE RETURN any publications, books, brochures, or aotepapez Eto
Lillian Schepler so that we can know what is available and what has to
be re-ordered, N

VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDEﬁ“faif—“ﬁi‘-B{‘n‘:aiﬁ““ﬁafi}eshments for the meetings
and to provide the displays for our hobby corner. Let us kaow about
your collection or whatever. Contact Tila Schenler about hobbies (we
don't have a chairman yet-~how about you?) or Lillian Schepler for
refreshments,
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MORE VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED for the fair and folklorico Aug. §
through Aug, 10, As a society we will be setting up and manining the
historical booth taking turns with other societies, WE will be working
Aug, 6 from 5 p.m. to 9 p.m.--that is opening day. If you can help

please call Tila Schepler and let her know.
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ORGAN NEEDED - Please pass the word around that we will be in need
of an organ when our church is finished, Perhaps someone has an oxrgan
that they no longer use or have space for and they would donate it to
our society for our little church. Let Fern Jack know if you know of
anyone who has one they might possibly give us,
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